
Minutes Manitou Springs Women’s Club Board Meeting 

November 29, 2021 

 

The meeting began at 9:00 am. Officers in attendance were Lori Galloway, Pam LeGrande, Sally 

Fitzgerald, Tracy Shogren, Annie Schmitt, Maggie Chambers, and Stacie Fortune. 

 

The discussion opened concerning adding Stacie Fortune as assistant treasurer. The board voted 

unanimously to add Stacie as assistant treasurer. 

The discussion then went to the next few meetings and they will be the usual January lunch meeting at 

The Loop, then we will change the meetings to 6:00pm in the evenings and change the February 

Sweetheart Dance to a Death by Chocolate with sparkling wine, March will be our annual fashion show, 

April will be our annual auction and May will be the end of the year party and voting on the charities for 

our funds distribution. 

Lori suggested that instead of the soup and salad for the auction in April we have appetizers and wine. 

The board agreed that would have more people moving around the auction tables and bidding. 

Jocelyn asked about printing the membership booklets and the board decided those should be printed 

in the same small size as before. 

Pam LeGrande will be added to the checking account so we have more people who can write checks. 

Lori Galloway volunteered to bring a door prize for December. 

 

The meeting ended at 10:30 am. 

 

 

 

 


